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2nd Craders Complete
Mammals Research Projects?

Grade 2 library classes have just completed a
mammals research project and their work can
be viewed online! Working with a partner, each
group used the PebbleGo database to learn facts
about their mammal, then used their graphic
organizers to create multimedia presentations
using Google Slides. Their finished projects can
be found on the library webpage along with
directions for viewing each project. They
worked very hard and did an excellent job!

Zebras
by Octavia and Willow

S+h Grade Library Classes
View & Discuss "Screenagers” Film!

5th grade library classes recently spent extended time
watching & discussing the film "Screenagers," which poses
the question "How much screen time is too much screen
time?" as well as addressing Digital
Citizenship issues. The Bth graders
found the film very relatable, engaged
in very thoughtful discussion about
technology issues that affect them, and
hope to take what they have learned
with them to middle school.

In June Kindergarten & 1st grade library classes
enjoyed homemade cookies after reading Author of
the Month Pat Hutchins' "The Doorbell Rang, and as
we quickly approach the end of the school year
families are asked to help their children return all their
library books ASAP. The first class to do so wins a
pizza party in the library! That's what's up! <

4TH GRADE LIBRARY CLASSES
FINISH HEROES WRITING PROJECT!

4th grade library classes, while studying famous heroes from h|s‘rory ond
discussing what real-life heroes look like, recently ;
finished a writing project which asked them to each
choose a real-life hero from their life and to write
about why they admire that individual. Their final
writing pieces were laminated so they could then
be given as dgifts to the heroes they chose. They
did a great job ackowledging heroes in their lives!




